





BAINBRIDGE NEWSLETTER

Winter 2021

A message from your Board of Directors...

Another season has passed, and it seems our lives have not quite returned to normal. We were able to re-open for the summer and continued to operate the museum despite the Covid-19 pandemic.

The new Board President Doug Huelsbeck has taken over and began administering the web page and Facebook account to ensure the museum was accessible via the internet. The project to modernize the museum with digital archives of the USNTC Bainbridge service records and photographs will continue into the future. Doug is assisted by Vice President Andy Murphy, Treasurer Norma Sieling, Corresponding Secretary Carolyn Spencer and Recording Secretary JoAnne Bierly.

This board will strive to move the USNTC Bainbridge Museum forward and ensure it achieves its goal of preserving the past, educating the present, and securing the memories for the future.

Bainbridge Day 2021

Bainbridge Day was held on Sunday September 12, 2021. The day was quite successful beginning with great weather and an opening ceremony on the steps of the museum with Representative Kevin Hornberger as the master of ceremonies, followed by several guest speakers. USNTC Bainbridge partnered with the Paw Paw Museum to help celebrate its 200th anniversary. The celebration included the U.S. Navy Brass Quartet, walking tours, historical demonstrations, and crafts. Unfortunately, base tours were not allowed as the Bainbridge Corporation has begun construction of several warehouses on the property.

Note from Doug: I look forward to serving as the President and keeping the history of Bainbridge alive. I wish all the members of USNTC Bainbridge a very wonderful and safe holiday season and I look forward to accomplishing our goals in the new year.

E	R	Ο	D	О	M	M	O	C				F	L	E	Е	T	R	E	S	E	R	V	E	Е
S	G				E			A								O		R	E	D	N	I	R	G
T		D			S			M							N	N		A						N
A			I		S			P							U	Y		D					W	A
N				R		E							L		C	C		I					Н	R
M			P		В		M			٠			L		L	U		Ο					A	E
U		N	О			N		M		E			A		E	R		M					L	L
S		E	R				I	W	E	I			Н		A	T		A					E	F
I		V	T					A		S			R		R	I		N					В	I
A		E	D					V	В	A	R	N	E	Y	P	S	T	P	A	U	L		О	R
L		R	E		D			E	I	В	Ο		T	R	О	F							A	
		S	P	J	A	M	E	S	L	T	D		N	R	W	I						P	T	
		A	О		M				L	N	G		U	E	E	D						A		
		I	S		О		L		C	U	E		Н	P	R	D	A	E	R	A	E	M	Ο	T
		L	I		N		A		Ο	0	R				S	L	M		E			I		T
			T		S		T		S	C	S	P	A	N	C	Е	P		G			C		Ο
E					U		I		В						Н	R	Н		I			О		C
T					T		P		Y	T	T	E	J		O	S	I		M			N		S
A					T		S								Ο	G	T		E			U		D
G		E	P	D	Ο	C	0	N	U	S					L	R	Н		N			S		R
N					N		Н									E	E		T					A
I		S	H	I	P	S	C	Ο	M	P	A	N	Y			E	A		C	Н	A	P	E	L
A			L	0	Ο	H	C	S	L	A	T	N	E	D		N	T							L
M	A	N	Ο	R	Н	E	I	G	Н	T	S						E							I
F	I	S	K	Е	R	Ο	A	D									R							W

Commodore
Fleet Reserve
Stan Musial
Bainbridge
Never Sail
Main Gate
Fiske Road
Manor Heights
Ships Company
EPDO CONUS
Damon Sutton
Hospital
James
Semmes
Mess

Camp Grinder Hunter Hall Barney St. Paul Nuclear Power School WAVES Bill Cosby NAPS Perry Rodgers Rifle Range Radioman PAMI CONUS

Chapel
Willard Scott
Regiment
Amphitheater
Tome Area
Dental School
Port Deposit
Whale Boat
Jetty
Fiddlers Green
Count Basie

Bainbridge Word Search

Text & Words By: Carolyn Spencer

Design & Layout By: Erika Quesenbery





{1}

Once all villagers decided to pray for rain. On the day of prayer all the people gathered, but only one boy came with an umbrella.

That's FAITH.

{2}

When you throw babies in the air, they laugh because they know you will catch them.

That's TRUST.

{3}

Every night we go to bed without any assurance of being alive the next morning, but still we set the alarms to wake up.

That's HOPE

*{*4*}*

We plan big things for tomorrow in spite of zero knowledge of the future.

That's CONFIDENCE

{5}

We see the world suffering, but still we get married and have children.

That's LOVE.

{6}

On an old man's shirt was written a sentence 'I am not 80 years old; I am sweet 16 with 64 years of experience.'

That's ATTITUDE.



Have a happy day & live your life like the 6 stories.

When I was a child, I thought nap time was punishment.

Now it's like a mini-vacation.

"GOOD FRIENDS ARE THE RARE JEWELS OF LIFE..
DIFFICULT TO FIND AND IMPOSSIBLE TO REPLACE!
I SENT THIS TO A FEW OF THE BEST.



Editor's Note;

Merry Christmas!! Happy Holidays!! Merry Yule!! Season's Greetings!!

All of these are wrapped up in this issue of the Bainbridge NTC Newsletter!!!!!

Another rough year, but we are still here--thanks to so many of you ending us " a little extra" with your membership checks. Sincere THANKS for that.

AS always, your memberships are due in January. Looking forward to hearing from you. We will re-open in mid-March.

Happy New Year!!!



